
This certificate acknowledges the impact of
One Tree Planted’s distinguished donors
whose contributions have been and continue
to be essential to the restoration and
conservation of forests worldwide.

Harry P. Lynch Date
PRESIDENT & CEO YOU MADE AN IMPACT

GOLD BOND INC
5898 TREES PLANTED
IN THE UNITED STATES

June 20, 2024



This certificate acknowledges the impact of
One Tree Planted’s distinguished donors
whose contributions have been and continue
to be essential to the restoration and
conservation of forests worldwide.

Harry P. Lynch Date
PRESIDENT & CEO YOU MADE AN IMPACT

GOLD BOND INC
283 TREES PLANTED
IN THE UNITED STATES

July 8, 2024



This certificate acknowledges the impact of
One Tree Planted’s distinguished donors
whose contributions have been and continue
to be essential to the restoration and
conservation of forests worldwide.

Harry P. Lynch Date
PRESIDENT & CEO YOU MADE AN IMPACT

GOLD BOND INC
350 TREES PLANTED
IN THE UNITED STATES

August 8, 2024



This certificate acknowledges the impact of
One Tree Planted’s distinguished donors
whose contributions have been and continue
to be essential to the restoration and
conservation of forests worldwide.

Harry P. Lynch Date
PRESIDENT & CEO YOU MADE AN IMPACT

GOLD BOND INC
317 TREES PLANTED
IN THE UNITED STATES

September 12, 2024



This certificate acknowledges the impact of
One Tree Planted’s distinguished donors
whose contributions have been and continue
to be essential to the restoration and
conservation of forests worldwide.

Harry P. Lynch Date
PRESIDENT & CEO YOU MADE AN IMPACT
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	Donor: GOLD BOND INC
	Trees Planted: 408 TREES PLANTED
	Location: IN THE UNITED STATES
	Date: November 4, 2024


